NFI Meeting – 11.12.22
PIPO Report

· We discussed another distribution of Professional folders, but decided to table that for now

· We talked about reaching out to OA members in the medical field for suggestions on how to approach professionals regarding ways to discuss the OA program with patients.
· I drafted a list of talking points to help with follow-up calls with professionals, for example those we met at the recent Recovery Fair. During our committee meeting, we reviewed and tweaked them.

· Regarding the Recovery Fair, one of my personal objectives was to walk around to booths that are involved with addiction; nutrition; behavioral health; health improvement; intervention and referral. I was able to get business cards for (5) different resources, with their direct point of contact, which was my prime objective for follow-up with them. Goal is to continue a relationship, deliver pamphlets and meeting lists for their waiting room/or their clients; and hoping maybe to eventually have on-site meetings in their buildings.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]I made my 1st follow-up with Epic Behavioral Healthcare, located in St Augustine, with the Family Intervention Specialist I had met. She read all the pamphlets, I was touched she remembered me, and although she hasn’t had clients who have needed the info, she shared the info with her clinicians. I asked if I could bring her more pamphlets, and she welcomed the idea and said she’s looking forward to seeing me next week.  

· I’m in the midst of putting in a large order for pamphlets with much of the remaining PIPO funds for 2022.
